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SHEN ZHEN VIMAI TECHNOLOGY CO.,LTD 

Date: 2024-05-21 

Federal Communications Commission 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The letter grants authorization for representative of Ningbo Fulman 
CommunicationTechnology Co., Ltd, to apply the FCC for a change in identification. 
This authorization applies to SHEN ZHEN VIMAI TECHNOLOGY CO.,LTD, FCC ID: 
2A88Y-EP033AH2C, granted on  05/16/2024 .  The equipment is electrically identical. 
The only applicant name address, model name and FCC ID differ. The original test 
results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be representative of 
and applicable to the changed equipment. 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Client’s name / title : Xie zexuan/ Manager 
Contact information/Floor 3, building B, no. 5 huating road, tongsheng 
community, dalang street, longhua district, shenzhen


